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2025-2026 PTO Board 
Congratulations to the new PTO Board for the 2025 – 2026 school 
year!   
 
Jessica Yamaguchi – President 
Alejandra Wang – VP of Major and Minor Fundraising 

Katie Smith - VP of Spirit 

Shelly Williams - VP of Volunteers (4th& 5th Grade) 

Natalie Bender  - VP of Volunteers (2nd & 3rd Grade) 

Kristi Serrato - VP of Volunteers (PreK, Kinder, & 1st Grade) 

Dana Macinkiewcz  - VP of Hospitality 

Jessica Brocato – Treasurer 

Jordan Sparling - VP Communications 

Ashley Kelly – Secretary/ Parliamentarian 

 
 
2024-2025 Yearbooks  
It's not too late to order your child a yearbook!  A Warner Yearbook is a 
great way to help your child remember all the special moments that 
happened this school year!  Order now at jostensyearbooks.com to 
make sure your child doesn't miss out!  Fresh popped popcorn will be 
handed out with every order on delivery day in May! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lost and Found 
If your child has misplaced his/her jacket, lunch kit or water bottles, 

please take a few minutes to come and 
look.  Any items left after Friday, May 16, 
2025 will be donatedl. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Lunch Visitors/Volunteers 

Mark your calendars for the following days we will 
not have lunch visitors. 
 
 

• Monday, April 28th  – 5th Grade STAAR Math – No 
Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

• Tuesday, April 29th   – 4th Grade STAAR Math – No 
Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

• Wednesday, April 30th  – 3rd Grade STAAR Math– No 
Volunteers or Lunch Visitors  

 
Thursday – May 15th will be the last day for lunch visitors for 
the year. 
 
Friday – May 16th will be the last day for volunteers for the 
year. 
 
School Supplies (2025 – 2026) 

Do you want to save some time and get out of fighting 
the crowds when searching for school supplies?  
Why not pre-order school supply packets for your 

child?  All School supply sales will be sold 
ONLINE only starting May 1st through July 

31st.   Pre-ordered school supplies will be delivered to your child’s 
class by the first day of school. To pre-order your school supplies:  
Go to www.educationalproducts.com/shoppacks and enter our 
school ID: WAR106 then click “GO 
 
No Rolling Backpacks for 2025-2026 

For the 2025-2026 school 
year, Warner will be 
following our cluster 
schools, Rennell, Sampson 
and Wells and will NOT be 
allowing rolling backpacks. 
 

For the safety of students, rolling backpacks are not recommended 
since all backpacks must be carried by the student during arrival, 
dismissal, and throughout the school building.  Rolling backpacks 
tend to be heavier for the students to carry and they also are 
bulkier so they are difficult to store in the classroom cabinets.  For 
our bus riders, all backpacks need to be on their backs to 
enter/exit the bus and in the aisle as well.  We recommend a 
lighter backpack, especially for our littlest Warner Wolves. 
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Warner/PTO Scholarship Winners! 
Congratulations to Mason Priest and 
Tayli Stryk for winning the Warner/PTO 
Scholarship. 

 
KG Recognition 

Kindergarten students will be 
recognized for their completion on 
Tuesday, May 20, 2025 in the 
Warner cafeteria at 9:00 a.m.   
Siblings in other grades are NOT 
allowed to attend. They must remain 
in their classrooms.   We will be 
doing tickets this year and each 
student can have up to 3 guests.  

Everyone will need to be seated for the event.  No standing room.   
We ask that you do not bring strollers. Ticket information, raptor 
sticker information and early dismissal forms are going home with your 
students. 
 
5th Grade Recognition 

Fifth graders will be recognized for their completion of the 
elementary curriculum on Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 
Warner Elementary.   
 
 

       5:15 p.m.   Banister/Carter/Daigle//McNair/Ortiz 
       6:00 p.m.   Ables/Greco/Smith/Waters/Berard/Thompson 

 
Students should dress for the occasion (please no shorts, jeans, or t-
shirts).   5th Graders will receive a Recognition Certificate.  We will be 
doing tickets this year and each student can have up to 3 guests.  
Everyone will need to be seated for the event.  No standing room.   
We ask that you do not bring strollers  Only children ages 6 and 
below will not be required to have a ticket and may sit on your lap. 
Ticket information will be going home with your students soon. 
 
Recognizing our Warner Wolves – Wednesday, May 28, 2025 

Completion Certificate of 
Recognition for Pk/1st-4th.   We 
will NOT be having parents 

attend this year due to our large 
enrollment and fire marshal 

guidelines. All students will be receiving a Completion Certificate.  
 
From the clinic 

Reminder that all medications must be picked up by an 
adult on or before the last day of school. Students are 
not allowed to bring home the medication. Hours for 
pick up are from 8-4.  We encourage picking up 
medication earlier in the week if possible.  You will also 

be able to pick up forms for next year.  All medication not picked up 
by 4 p.m., May 29th  will be discarded.  
 
School Messenger 2024-2025 

SchoolMessenger is CFISD's emergency notification 

system. Stay informed with important school 

messages in the palm of your hand! Opt in today for 

SMS notifications. Text "Y" to 67587. 

 

5th Grade and Class of 2024 Seniors Final Walk 
High School Seniors who went to Warner will be doing their final 

walk through the 
Warner hallways 
on Thursday, 
May 29th at 9:30 
a.m.   We ask all 
seniors arrive by 
9:15 a.m. and 
enter through 
Gate A on the 
left side of the 
school to enter 
the gym.  All 

parents will wait outside the building to celebrate students as they 
exit the building. 
 
Warner 5th Grade students will be doing their final walk inside 
and outside Warner Elementary on Thursday, May 29, 2025, 
beginning at 10:00 a.m.  All parents of 5th graders may line up 
outside in front of Warner to watch.   Parents of 5th grade students 
who would like to take their 5th grader home after the walk can 
meet by Gate A  – siblings will be released through the front office. 
Early Dismissal forms will be going home with the students soon. 
 
Attendance 

Your child’s success is directly related to 
excellent attendance.  Our overall school 

attendance rate is an indicator on our state 
accountability rating and affects Warner’s overall 
success.  Students arriving after 8:15 a.m. are tardy.  

Attendance is marked daily at 10:07 a.m.  Students who are 
absent should submit a written excuse (parent note or doctor’s 
excuse) upon returning to school or you may email it to 
Warner@cfisd.net.  Excessive tardies/absences will be referred to 
the district’s truancy officer.  
 
Note:  Due to district policy, we are NOT allowed to accept emails 
as excuse notes.  We must have a Doctor Note or Signed Note 
from a parent.  You may scan a signed written note or doctor note 
to warner@cfisd.net. 
 
Electronic Communication 
Please refer to the following guidelines regarding communication: 

• Newsletters and other communiqués will be distributed 
electronically.  If you do not have access to e-mail, you 
may access weekly newsletters by going online to 
www.cfisd.net/warner  click on  “Newsletters”. 

• Parents still need to check their child’s backpack/binder 
daily for any graded papers or teacher communication. 

• Additional flyers, etc. that cannot be sent electronically 
will be sent home on Tuesdays. 

 
Follow Warner Elementary on Twitter -    
@WarnerCFISD 
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Coming Up! 
April 30 
District VIPS Celebration – Berry Center 11:30-1:00 pm 
May 5-9 
Teacher Appreciation Week  
May 7 
National Nurse’s Day 
May 12 
5th Grade End of Year Party at Main Event 
May 15 
Last Spirit Cart of the Year during all lunches  
Last Day for Lunch Visitors 
May 16 
Last Day for Volunteers 
May 19-29 
No Visitors/Volunteers/Lunch Deliveries All Grades 
May 20 
KG Recognition 9:00 a.m. 
5th Grade Recognition at Warner Elementary at 5:15 p.m. 
Banister/Carter/Daigle/McNair/Ortiz 
5th Grade Recognition at Warner Elementary at 6:00 p.m. 
Ables/Greco/Smith/Waters/Berard/Thomas 
May 28 
Completion Certificate Recognition given to students in PK/1st-4th  
May 29 
Last day of School 
Senior Final Walk at 9:30 a.m. 

5th Grade Final Walk at 10:00 a.m. 
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